
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Enniskó:wa/March 4, 2022 

MCA REMAINS OPEN TO COMMUNITY BY APPOINTMENT ONLY 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne would like to inform the community that the 50% 

capacity limit for our offices has been lifted and staff will be returning in full to the 

workplace.  

However, our offices will remain open to the community by appointment only and public 

health measures (such as mask-wearing, social distancing, proof of vaccination, COVID-19 

screening, etc.) will remain in place. 

Throughout the month of March, the Community Health Program is holding COVID-19 

vaccine clinics every Wednesday at Kanonhkwa’tsheri:io Health Facility from 10 a.m. - 3 

p.m. MCA encourages community members who haven’t received their first, second, or

third dose of the COVID-19 vaccine to contact Community Health at 613-575-2341 ext.

3220 and schedule your appointment.


